
Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.
My dear Sir Arthur:

We have received a letter from 
Dr. helper accepting appointment to the Associate 
Committee on Parasitology, a copy of which I enclose.

Sincerely yours,

• Uj -
R.W. Boyle, vDirector, Division of Physics & 
Engineering - For President.
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CABLE ADDRESS: "RESEARCH"National Research council
CANADA
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